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Highway Superintendent Report: 07/20/2021 * Larry White 
 
All materials from the auction have been paid for and removed from the highway 
department and from our insurance. 
 
We have been working on the seasonal section of Blackmer road as time allows. 
 
The new broom was delivered on 06/23/2021. 
 
We have cut shoulders on the north end of Pyrites Road as well as the Town 
Line, Cassidy, Hill, Smith and Hewlett roads. 
 
We have patched all roads to be shimmed and paved. 
 
Shared Service time will be used to offset the use of the County shoulder 
machine. 
 
We have started mowing all town roads scheduled to be paved.  
 
We are now helping Dekalb with their paving.  
 
Throughout our shut down week we had only two issues with downed trees. 
 
 This has been a productive 3 weeks and I thank the men. 
 
 
 

 


